
News > Contentworker > End of Life for Contentworker
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Formpipe will no longer sell software subscriptions renewals or offer any support for the
product after 31st May 2025.

Contentworker has been a popular product for many years, but we have decided to
discontinue it in order to focus on other products. Please contact us if you wish to have a
specific quote on migration services.

We thank you for your support of Contentworker and wish you the best for your future
solutions.
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